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 Prof S A Sayyid COMMNT2015/2354/P 18/05/2015  11:14:44  I am the neighbour of 364 Finchley Road. 

The drawing and applications do not state if the roof will be higher than it is now and how the added 

roof lights will affect our property in terms of blocking of light (if the roof shape will be changed - or in 

terms of havinng extra lights/windows facing our own roof lights and the possible invasion of privacy it 

may involve it they face our bedrooms. It is clear to me that further investigation needs to be done in 

this respect or make clearer in the drawings and applications how these additional roof lights will look 

from the side, so that wer can check how they will fit in terms of the existing lights of the neighbours . 

I am concerned about the effect on our privacy and enjoyment of light in the current arrangements.
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